
Notice of Written Comment Period and Public Hearing 
Skagit County Board of Commissioners 

 
The Skagit County Board of Commissioners has released a proposal that would amend Skagit 
County Code Titles 2 and 14 codifying the establishment of the Skagit County Planning & 
Development Services Department and Planning Commission and amending procedures for 
adopting land use regulations to provide for greater public participation opportunities. Neither 
the current proposal, nor any previous version, included any revision that would have affected 
the Planning Commission’s role in providing recommendations on land use plans and 
development regulations. 
 
The Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, September 24, 2013, at 10:30 am in the 
Commissioners’ Hearing Room at the address below. The Board will also accept written 
comments until that time via email or letter at the addresses below. Please reference the 
“Planning and Land Use Legislation Ordinance.” 
 
A complete copy of the proposal is available at www.skagitcounty.net/plul, or at the address 
below. Pursuant to RCW 36.32.120(7), the full text of the proposal will be mailed upon request. 
 
The Commissioners’ Hearing Room is accessible for individuals with special needs or 
disabilities. Call the Commissioners Office at least four days before the hearing to discuss and 
arrange any needed accommodations. 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
Linda Hammons 
Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners 
1800 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
 
360-336-9300 
commissioners@co.skagit.wa.us 
 
 
 
To be published in the Skagit Valley Herald on August 15, 2013. 
 
 

https://www.skagitcounty.net/plul

